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The Affordable Care Act brought fundamental changes to the
American health care system.
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One  called  evidenced-based  care  significantly  affects  how
physicians  are  paid.  I’ve  represented  many  providers  in
malpractice actions and before professional licensure boards,
but now I must also be as proficient in regulatory law.

The  ACA’s  value-based  care  replaces  traditional  fee  for
service. In the traditional model, a patient visit is followed
by a bill paid by the patient or insurer, and providers are
rewarded for a higher-volume practice. One of the stated goals
of the ACA is to eliminate care and decision making that could
be financially motivated.

The  value-based  pay-for-performance  compensation  model  that
reimburses  physicians  based  upon  achievement  of  measurable
objectives or metrics is replacing that traditional model.
Evidenced-based guidelines focus on outcomes and will seek to
eliminate  unnecessary  procedures,  and  compensation  will  be
based upon performance.

Examples  would  be  patient  readmission  following  hospital
discharge and so-called never events, defined by the National
Quality Form’s list of Serious Reportable Events as events
that should never have happened.

Changes in evidenced-based care practice guidelines and how
medical malpractice claims are brought generally attempt to
measure a provider’s performance against a legal standard.
This means the performance is evaluated according to that of a
prudent professional in the same or similar circumstances.

Read the entire column here.
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